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In the History of Medical and Neurological Education article “The Neuromuscular Portal and
Match: Working Toward a More Fair, Equitable, and Transparent Process” by Laughlin et al.,1

Amanda C. Guidon should be listed as the seventh author. Go to Neurology.org/NE for Dr.
Guidon’s full disclosures. The article has been replaced by a corrected version. The authors regret
the omission.
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